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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the development of the Helena-Lewis &amp; Clark

National Forest Plan Revision. The Southwestern Crown Collaborative is an open, transparent collaborative

group that has worked with the Lincoln District on forest restoration and fuels management for over 10 years

now. We are particularly interested in topics that impact the Lincoln District including those related to:

*Land management plan direction and use of best available scientific information for wildlife. 

*Land management plan direction and use of best available scientific information for aquatic and riparian

resources, invasive species, livestock grazing, and climate change.

*Land management plan direction for fire and fuels management.

*Monitoring program questions and indicators.

The Southwestern Crown Collaborative originally sent a comment letter dated October 10, 2018 and we would

like to be considered as an Interested Party in further deliberations.

Thank You

 


